MEMO
To:

Parents

From:
Barbara Hondas
Date:
June 12th, 2018
Re:

Upcoming Dates
· There will be no more pizza sold on Fridays as K-3 are on a field trip on June 15th and June 22nd is a half day of school.
· Students will be dismissed at 11:30 am on Friday, June 22nd.  If you are picking up your child, please do so by 11:15.

· The Home and School will be having a Barbeque for staff and students on Thursday, June 21st. Students will not need to pack a lunch on that day.

· On June 22nd, the Home and School will be having a “Hello Summer Breakfast”.  Please send your children hungry as this is a fun and delicious meal.

· Our Drama Club did a fantastic job performing their play.  As a result, the school is getting a pizza party!  Students will not need a lunch on Monday June 18th.

